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St Andrew’s Weekly News 

Parents should not enter the school grounds, even when dropping off or 
collecting children. The school office will be open only by telephone 

(01206) 210638 or email: admin@st-andrewscofe.essex.sch.uk to avoid 
visits to the office hatch. Should you need to visit the school for any 

reason, please telephone in advance to arrange an appointment time. 

The school continues to  offer provision for the children of Key Workers critical to the 
ongoing management of Covid-19 that are unable to safely stay at home. If there is 
an alternative adult, such as a partner or second parent who is working at home or 
able to take leave from their job, this will be deemed as a safe alternative. To 
ensure that childcare can be provided in line with Government guidelines, a place 
must be 'booked' for your child to attend a school day. To support staggered arrival 
times, Key Worker children must arrive at 8.30am using the smaller gate and follow 
the purple colour-coded route. For those who require it, there can be the provision 
of an after-school club ending at 4.15p.m.  Please email to book your childΩs place: 
admin@st-andrewscofe.essex.sch.uk using 'Key Worker Childcare RequiredΩ as 
subject title. This account will be monitored on a daily basis, however, please give a 
minimum of 24 hoursΩ notice so that we can arrange a provision to meet your 
needs. Unfortunately, we are no longer able to sustain our goodwill gesture of free 
after-school club provision for key workers, which we provided during the height of 
the pandemic. The original after-school club charge of £2 per afternoon per child will 
apply - payable via School Money please. 

Thank you to all the staff and children who have 

contributed their suggestions to help fill our Jar of 

Joy. For the last few weeks of term, we are changing 

it to a Gratitude Jar to fill with things you are now 

able to enjoy doing again - even if you have to do 

them slightly differently. Your teacher is looking 

forward to hearing what you can now do and enjoy 

that you were unable to just a few weeks ago. 
                     Have fun learning and stay safe. 

to: 

Teddy  &    Ethan  

            …for video stories from the 

Open the Book team: here   

and their weekly craft  activities here 

Here are two more suggestions for our 

Jar of Joy  - a few more and it will be 

completely full! 

Dancing Darren’s Online Stream: 

Look out for your new password on your DB email. 

This week’s dance is the Cossack from Russia. 

Go to https://www.dancedays.co.uk/remote (also on 

DB and the homepage of the school website). 

Look out for Miss Gutteridge’s music video for this 

week on Yumu! 

G˛˔nʐ f˛ʞ ʆ l˛nʐ wʨʶʔ aˌrosʟ ˁɯʍ ᴫʮldʟ ˔ʘ 
ˁɯʍ ˡˤnˀ˓˔ɶʍ ˛ʞ, iʏ iʠ iʟ rˉ˔˚˔nʐ, ˞ʢᴞ˔nʐ ˛ʘ 
ʂʮʶ˗ɰeʟ ˉnʋ wʨʶ˖˔nʐ ˁ˓r˛uʱʑ ˁɯʍ ˞udʬɳeʟ! 

Mrs Peck 

Parents of Year 4 Children 

You should by now have 

received an email regarding 

Times Tables Rockstars and 

Mrs Rogers has emailed the children directly to 

remind them to do a Soundcheck next week. 

Please inform Mrs Rogers as soon as possible if 

this has not reached you. 

Year 6 have been learning about the Black Lives Matter campaign and 

have written speeches. Here is Emilyõs: 

Look at the streets of your country. Is this a protest? The answer is “No”. 
This is a riot. Martin Luther King said ‘I have a dreamõ, George Floyd said 
ôI canõt breatheõ  and now I’m using my voice to say: “I believe.” 

I believe we can all be equal again. Black people can walk these 
streets for free. Without the fear of your police. Without the fear 

of open carriers. A peaceful protest is what America needs. 
A peaceful protest for freedom. A peaceful protest taking place 
on the streets of your country. I Believe. We are all the same, 

whether our skin is different or not. Do you see the colour of our 
blood? Is there black blood and white blood? No! No one should 

be treated with disrespect just because of the colour of their 
skin. I believe we can make a difference. We can make black 

lives matter. We can make all lives matter. I believe. 

Please note: 

Next Wednesday 

(24th) our usual 

Roast Dinner will 

be replaced by 

Sausage Beans 

and Mash. 

The school’s intention is for all year groups currently not at school to 

spend some time before the end of term with their current class teacher 

and to meet their new teacher. The planning for this will comply with 

current guidance on protective measures. 

Further information will follow next week. 

                        Dear God, Please help us to remember that whether we are 

                    old or young, tall or short, or look or sound different or live in different 

places we are all part of one big family, you made us all. Help us to tolerate others, 

to share and lend a helping hand whenever we can. Help us to be kind and caring 

to each other and make the world a place where everyone is treated equally and we 

can all follow our dreams. Amen. By Year 5 
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